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Ongar Place  
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Autumn 16th September  

This Week….  
In English we have started to read Coraline by Neil 

Gaiman focusing on the character of Coraline. We 

have made deductions from the text supporting our 

ideas with evidence. 

In Maths we have revised place value in larger num-

bers as well as decimals. We have read, written and 

compared numbers. We have talked about how to 

solve problems in a logical way, using a method. We 

have also practised some times tables. 

After the success of the Olympians, in P.E we have 

learned some basic hockey skills and focused on 

controlling the ball, without getting back ache. 

As scientists we have tested different materials to 

establish some of their properties. We have tried 

to be fair when testing and clear in our recording. 

We have also started to consider e-safety. We 

have learned about the types of information that is 

private and who and when we can safely share. 

 

Ambassadors of the Week  

Jack—he has focused hard this week to 

improve his listening and complete his 

learning. 

Faye P—she contributed really well to 

discussion in guided reading. 

Information for Families 

 

Next week is ‘Well being’ week. 

Clubs start next week. 

28th September 3:30pm — Sayers Croft 

Parents Information Meeting. 

 

Thank you for signing planners. 


